
 

Manta, 20 June, 2024 

 

Dear 

Lenin Zea 

President 2023-2024 

Rotary Club of Morona Macas 

 

Dear 

Julio Guerra 

President 2023-2024 

Rotary Club of Puyo 

 

My considerations: 

 

Dear colleagues , I send you an affectionate greeting and extend my well 
wishes to all your dear beings, collaborators and beloved partners. 

 

Based on the completion of the global subsidy : G-3304 “Achuar Water 
Project – Ecuador” I must inform that the designation of the FDD (DDF) is 
confirmed and requested corresponding to the development of the project 
mentioned. 

 

I wish success to the Ecuadorian Amazon clubs and good wishes for the 
fulfillment of the Global Grant. 

 

Very Rotary, 

 

Jose Changkuon Ayon 

Governor of Rotary International 



District 4400 2023-2024 
 


